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Message from the Guest Editor

This Special Issue aims to present a collection of exciting
papers, reporting the most recent advances on the field of
Cognitive infocommunications (CogInfoCom).

CogInfoCom investigates the link between the research
areas of infocommunications and cognitive sciences, as
well as the various engineering applications which have
emerged as the synergic combination of these sciences.
The primary goal of CogInfoCom is to provide a systematic
view of how cognitive processes can co-evolve with
infocommunications devices so that the capabilities of the
human brain may not only be extended through these
devices, irrespective of geographical distance, but may
also be blended with the capabilities of any artificially
cognitive system. This merging and extension of cognitive
capabilities are targeted towards engineering applications
in which artificial and/or natural cognitive systems are
enabled to work together more effectively. 
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Message from the Editor-in-Chief

Future Internet is a fast-growing journal devoted to rapid
publications of the latest results in the general areas of
computer networking/communications and information
systems, with a focus on the Internet of Things, big data
and augmented intelligence, smart systems (in terms of
technologies, architectures, and applications), network
virtualization, edge/fog computing, and cybersecurity.
Both theoretical and experimental papers are welcome.
Every year, Future Internet also features Special Issues
dedicated to specific topics within the journal’s scope.
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